Hello SU Families,
 
It was nice seeing so many of you in the building for conferences.  If you have not had your child’s conference yet, please reach out to their teacher on Snap Connect to schedule a conference time.
 
Student Safety
We reviewed pedestrian safety with students this week.  We are asking all families to review these safety measures for adults and students at home also.
 
Adults:
-Always be on the lookout for children when dropping off or picking up students. 
-Follow the speed limit designated for the area and ALWAYS look for children.
-Follow the procedures for dismissal and arrival that the school has provided and ALWAYS look for children.
-Dropping off and picking up students in the circle drive next to the curb is safest, but you still need to ALWAYS look for children as you are pulling through.
 
Students
-Stay on sidewalks, don’t cut through yards, and walk with a friend whenever possible.
-Try to cross at corners and crosswalks where there is an adult to help you.
-When crossing at a light, be sure to push the button and wait for the walk signal.  After you have the signal, still look both ways for traffic.
-When getting out on the circle drive, please stay on the sidewalk and enter the school as soon as you are dropped off.
 
Student Support Form
If there is anything your student or family needs support with, please click on the link below to fill out our student support form:
Student Support and Parent Feedback - Des Moines Public Schools (dmschools.org)
 
Important Dates
9/25 No School
10/5 Picture Day
10/16-10/17 No School-PD Days
 
Contact Us
Jill.Burke@dmschools.org
Kelly.Ruden@dmschools.org
Roger.Brannon@dmschools.org
Ashley.Snyder@dmschools.org
515-242-8409
“Like” us on Facebook-South Union Elementary
 
 
 
Kelly Ruden
Associate Principal
South Union Elementary
(515) 242-8409
 
We’re all aboard only when ALL means ALL…SU this is US!!!

